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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 7:47 AM
To: 'Mike Purchase'
Cc: Jeff Baker (Jeff Baker); Matthew Nelson
Subject: RE: RO0434; Tesoro-Livermore Deep Well Installation Schedule

Mike,
I will provide comments prior to May 13, 2008.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Mike Purchase [mailto:mpurchase@orionenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2008 6:17 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Jeff Baker (Jeff Baker); Matthew Nelson
Subject: RO0434; Tesoro-Livermore Deep Well Installation Schedule

Jerry,

I know we submitted the IRAP for the Tesoro Livermore site at 1619 1st Street on 21 March but we are trying to move the field work along and install the deep monitoring wells (one on site and three off site) from 13 to 15 May 2008.  We should be receiving approval from the downgradient property owners later this week after providing some insurance information.  The drillers have been scheduled since they are starting to get really busy and well development is scheduled for 19 to 20 May.

 

Would you be able to provide approval or comments to the IRAP regarding the proposed deep screens and locations before 13 May 2008 so we can proceed?

 

I appreciate your help in moving this project forward.

Thank you,

Mike

 

 

Mike Purchase

Arctos Environmental

1332 Peralta Avenue

Berkeley, CA 94702

510/525-2180

510/525-2392 fax
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